
Corrigendum 

 

It is to inform that 310th meeting of SEIAA was scheduled to be held on 18.03.2025 (Tuesday). Now, 

it has come to knowledge that SEAC has decided to pre-pone its meeting from 19.03.2025 to 

18.03.2025. 

 In view of the above, the 310th meeting of SEIAA which was earlier scheduled to be held on 

18.03.2025 has been rescheduled and the said meeting will now be held on 21.03.2025. 


